
 

 

 

 

Announcement, 22/05/2017 

 

New Head of the Internal Audit Department  

Attica Bank hereby announces the appointment of Mr. Stavros Avgeros to the position of 

the Director of the Internal Audit Department of the Bank, today, May 22nd 2017.  

Mr. Avgeros has many years of audit experience in Greek banks, holds the CFSA 

(Certified Financial Services Auditor) designation, and has earned a post-graduate 

degree (MBA) from the Athens University of Economics and Business.  
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